
 

28 March 2025 
 
Dear parents asnd carers 
 
On the last day of this half term, Friday 4 April, we are allowing all students to wear their own 
clothes in return for a donation of £1 which will be shared between Comic Relief and our very 
own ACE Foundation and/or something for the Loveworks Food Bank as they still need as much 
support as possible to help local families in need at this time. Their priority list can be found 
here on their website and includes tinned meat, tinned vegetables, tinned rice pudding, tinned 
fruit. 
 
Please ensure that your young person dresses appropriately for school, noting the non-uniform 
guidance below. Students should wear their lanyards and bring PE kit if they have PE or need it 
for Excellence on Friday. 
 
Acceptable non-uniform What not to wear 

• Professional/formal 
wear (e.g., school 
uniform) 

• Sportswear 
• Jeans 
• Leggings 
• Shorts 
• Shoes/trainers 

• Offensive slogans on clothing 
• Anything showing off tummy’s 
• Strappy or low-cut tops 
• Hotpants 
• Mini Skirts 
• Overly ripped jeans 
• Flip flops or sliders 
• High heeled shoes 

The School Uniform and Jewellery policies still apply. Students should come to school 
dressed in a neat and tidy manner with acceptable length skirts and shorts. 

 
We also remind you that school will finish at normal time on Friday 4 April and we will welcome 
students back on Tuesday 22 April at the later start time of 10:20 (apart from some 11s that will 
start at normal time - further email to follow). 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 

https://www.carringtonschool.org/ace/
https://www.loveworks.org.uk/
https://www.loveworks.org.uk/
https://www.loveworks.org.uk/food-banks
https://www.loveworks.org.uk/food-banks

